JO-001289

From: hanlont@unionsheriff.us

Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 6:38 AM
To: Murphy, Patrick

Subject: Union County inspection fail

Per our telephone conversation on 6-6-16, both of Union County's intoxilyzers failed inspections on 6-1-16.
The serial numbers for both unit are: 80-001288 and 80-001289.

Also per our conversation, | will be driving to your location oh Friday

6-10-16 between 9am and 10am for the yearly inspections and hope to sort out my operational issues with
your heip.

Thank you for your help!!

Deputy Todd Hanlon
Union County Sheriff's Office



